
Have your say on a 20-acre motorway service
development proposed in local Smithy Wood

Wednesday Oct 2 from 7pm - 8.30pm
at Newton Hall, Cowley Lane, Chapeltown, S35 1SX
Everybody welcome

The Woodland Trust, along with Angela Smith MP, conservation experts and local residents are holding an 
open event to discuss the proposed motorway service area development in ancient Smithy Wood.

For more information visit woodlandtrust.org.uk/savesmithywood

For enquiries please contact 01476 58 11 11 or email campaigning@woodlandtrust.org.uk
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